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Texas GeoTech 
LAND SURVEYING, INC. 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Brett Flint, P.E: 
  

We are respectfully requesting on behalf of the owner, D & K LIGHTING, IND., a 
waiver for the construction of sidewalks.  The reason we are asking for the waiver, is because 
there are no sidewalks on that street.  

If you have any questions, please call me at (361) 438-2850 or e-mail me at 
roberto@texasgeotech.com. 
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